1966-12-05 (5 December 1966)	Post date:	Postmark:
From: Lorraine Carlson	To: "Everybody" (Clarence & Ruth)	
From: Illinois	To: Redwood City, California	
Pages: 2	Family news	

December 5, 1966

Dear Folks,

I am trying to get some of my notes written early, so I am sure they get done.

How is everyone at your house? Busy, I imagine. It seems that we get busier each year. Our children are involved in so many activities sport, scouts, band, choir, confirmation, church, swimming and the list could go on.

I have been working since school started. I work in an office of a plastics toy company. I work from 9 to 3:30. So I am only gone when the children are. So far it has worked out fine, and I hope I can continue. I have been doing mostly typing.

Bob's mother was with us today for dinner. She is not very well but enjoys getting out. We were thankful we got her home safely tonight as it is hard for her to walk and the weather is bad here tonight. Freezing rain.

Bob has been working on a big show for the past six weeks, and he is finally finished. He is glad about that. He still has over two weeks vacation coming, and he expects to work that in before the end of the year.

We expect Arts & Elsa's to be here with us on Dec 26th. On the 25th the Carlson's will be together either here or at Bob's sister's in Elgin. I don't know for sure yet.

I'm going to say goodbye for this time. And I hope you have a Blessed Holiday Season.

Love, Lorraine